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From: Hilary Hawkes 

Sent: 13 November 2017 12:41

To: Planning Policy Vale

Subject: Vale local plan Part 2/ Lodge Hill Park and Ride

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are residents in OX14 area and were invited to view plans by SPADE/SPC at a drop in session on 12th 
November. 
After considering plans and proposals we support SPADE's request to relocate the park and ride to the 
A34/A415 junction as this would serve far more people and have less detrimental effect on Green Belt 
land. 
We endorse the SPADE and SPC consultation responses as we believe they take better consideration of 
what is actually needed by those who live in the area both now and in the future - balanced with 
appreciation and value of landscape sensitivity. 
 
Sincerely, 
Peter and Hilary Hawkes 




